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NEWS OF OUR SISTERS:
Sr. Edith Grenier has been appointed by the Congregational Leadership Team to the SNJM General Level
Investment Committee. Congratulations Edith and thank you for your generous service! Edith will be away
in Longueuil this coming Sunday, Nov. 1st - Wednesday, Nov 4th, attending her first meeting with this
committee.
Sr. Carmen Catellier left this past Tuesday, October 27th, 2015 for a three- week stay in Pukatawagan as
part of her discernment for ministry. She can be reached at 204-553-2364. Let us continue to support
Carmen in prayer.
Sr. Margaret Dick and Fr. Glenn Zimmer will arrive in Winnipeg next week, Wed. November 4th, to attend
the Holy Names House of Peace Dinner and will return home to Qu’Appelle at the end of the week.
Welcome, Margaret and Glenn!
Sr Diane Latremouille will be in Winnipeg from Nov.2nd – Nov. 12th for Retreat and for Holidays. She will
be staying with our sisters on Ross Avenue. Welcome Back, Diane!

THANK YOU FROM ASSOCIATE MARLENE COUGHLIN:
A big thank you goes out to the Holy Names Associates who collected donations to purchase a
Raleigh bicycle at the Corydon Cycle Shop for the Holy Names House of Peace Dinner Raffle on
November 5th. The bicycle was a great value at $335 as it comes with a water bottle holder and good lock.

THANK YOU FROM ST.MARY’S ACADEMY STUDENTS:
The St. Mary's students would like to thank all the Sisters who were able to join us in celebration at school
this month for Mother Marie Rose mass and Tea party.  Thank you to all of you who continue to support us
with your thoughts and prayers.  Please know you are always welcome to join us for Wednesday morning
mass at 8 AM, in the Holy Names Chapel.  On Wednesday, November 3rd the ministries will be led by the
12-1 home room and on Wednesday, November 18th the ministries will be led by the 8-1 home room.  Fr.
Michael Koryluk will be our presider for both celebrations. 

OUT AND ABOUT:
Marie Rose Place at 207 Edmonton Street is pleased to announce that Yvonne Block has joined the team
to work as Executive Director effective October 27.  Yvonne can be reached at (204) 504-9444 or
Yvonne_mrp@mymts.net.

REMINDERS:
 Sun. Nov. 1st prayer at 1:30 pm at Despins for the eradication of human trafficking.
 Sisters and Associates: Have you filled in your NACAR survey yet? …there is still time.
 Sisters and Associates: Have you also responded to the Refugee Sponsorship Letter that was sent

out by our team last week? Responses are due by this coming Monday.
 Last call for the Associate Retreat to be held Saturday, Nov. 7th. Registration begins at 9:30 AM

and retreat goes from 10:00 AM until 3:00 PM. Cost is $10.00 for lunch. See you at St. Mary's
Academy on the 2nd floor, chapel!

At SMA during the next month:
November 8 2015: International Day. Mass at 10:30 AM in the Alumnae Hall. Pavilions open at 11:30 AM.
November 19 2015: Burning Bright Speaker Series: “Beyond the Truth & Reconciliation Commission.
What can we do to advance reconciliation?”

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:
For the sick and those who are in need:
The five-year-old granddaughter of an SMA employee…She has been diagnosed with diabetes.
For Gerry Price, husband of associate Nannette Price, who is undergoing chemotherapy for cancer.
For those who have died and those who mourn their loss:
Roland Labossière, brother of Clara Lauzé, our former nurse.
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